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CHILDREN IN NEED – FRIDAY 13th November 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

We will be fundraising for Children in Need and would really like the children to come into 

school on Friday the 13th November 2020 in “mufti” so no school uniform. In return we 

suggest a donation of £1 to support this amazing charity. 

Please ensure your child is still dressed appropriately for the weather. Sensible shoes and 

winter coats are still required. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lyn Gray 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 


